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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL
Mr. Joel Eisenbaum
KPRC Channel 2

Re:  Harris County Emergency Services District No. 11 (the "District") — Investigation
into Cypress Creek Emergency Medical Services, Inc.’s ("CCEMS") Employee

Dear Mr. Eisenbaum:

On Monday, February 4, 2019, you informed the District of KPRC Channel 2’s
investigation into a CCEMS employee allegedly operating a private business from a CCEMS
maintenance facility. The District contracts with CCEMS solely for the provision of emergency
medical services for the benefit of the residents of the District. The District is neither involved in
nor responsible for the day-to-day management of CCEMS employees or facilities and CCEMS’
functions and operations extend beyond those services for which the District contracts. The
District takes these allegations seriously and will continue to investigate what, if any, impacts the
allegations have on the District’s contract with CCEMS. The District will take any actions
necessary to ensure that District funds were not misused by the alleged acts of this CCEMS
employee.
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Radcliffe Bobbitt Adams Polley PLLC
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